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This bill is a re-hash of SB 2180 from the 2019 session.  Concerns surrounding this bill remain the 
same as then.

If you end up going this route, it would be good to allow the existing governing board of elected 
officials to have oversight of such agreements. And to ensure there is no exclusivity that might create a 
monopoly situation.  


